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Press Release 

I-25/St. Francis Drive Off-Ramp  

To Close Thursday Night November 15 

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will close the 

northbound I-25 off-ramp to northbound St. Francis Drive in Santa Fe 
at 8:00 p.m. Thursday night, November 15. The off-ramp will reopen 

by 5:00 a.m. Friday, November 16. 
 

Motorists driving to Santa Fe on I-25 may take the Old Pecos Trail exit 

when the St. Francis Drive off-ramp is closed for bridge rehabilitation 
work. NMDOT urges motorists to proceed through the work zone with 

caution, watch for traffic control signing, and observe reduced speed 
limits. 

 
For information on other road construction and maintenance projects, 

visit the NMDOT road advisory website at NMroads.com.  

### 

For more information, contact Simon Sena, NMDOT’s Santa Fe Project 

Office Assistant, at (505) 490-0501 or Patricia Wolff, NMDOT District 

Five Public Information Officer, at (505) 476-4245.  

 


